
WHAT’S ON IN Indonesian 

Students from Wandin North Primary School 

recently celebrated Hari Kemerdekaan (Indonesian 

Independence Day). During the week of August 17 

our beautiful students 

immersed themselves 

in this special day by 

participating in various 

activities at home or at 

school. It was amazing 

to see the children so 

involved in the 

festivities and having so 

much fun! 

Prep students have 

begun learning about 

animals found in 

Indonesia this Term. 

They have listened to 

new songs and have 

practised reading aloud 

the names of 

different animals 

from a non-fiction 

text. The Preps 

are currently 

learning to 

describe animals 

using adjectives 

such as size and 

colour.  

The Grade 1 and 

2 students are 

focusing on their 

daily routines. 

They have 

become familiar 

with saying 

different times in 

Indonesian and 

the days of the 

week from a text 

called ‘Bangun 

Bambang’ (Wake 

Up Bambang). 

The students have 

listened to new 

songs that highlight 

these topics which 

I hope they have 

found enjoyable 

and memorable.  

Our Grade 3 and 

4 students have 

been further 

developing their 

skills in reading 

Indonesian 

sentences. The 

text, ‘Si Gajah 

Kecil Merasa 

Haus’ (The Little 

Thirsty Elephant), 

has been our 

focus for the 

remainder of this 

Term. Students 

are learning 

about Indonesian 

word order and 

have answered 

questions about 

the text to show 

their 

understanding. 

The Grade 5 and 

6 students are 

applying their knowledge of key words to predict 

meaning and translate words from a new text, 

about village life on the island of Sulawesi. They 

have expanded their vocabulary and have 

compared factual information about themselves 

and their daily lives.  

 Terima kasih dari Ibu Flowers.  

Thank you, Mrs Nari Flowers. 


